
 

 

 

January 25, 2018 

 

VIA ELECTRONIC FILING 

AND OVERNIGHT DELIVERY 

 

Steven V. King 

Executive Director and Secretary 

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 

1300 S. Evergreen Park Drive SW 

P.O. Box 47250 

Olympia, Washington 98504-7250 

 

RE: Docket UE-152253—Pacific Power & Light Company’s Response to Commission 

Staff’s Motion to Reject Filing for Non-Compliance with Order 12 

 

Pacific Power & Light Company (Pacific Power), a division of PacifiCorp, submits for filing this 

Response to Commission Staff’s Motion to Reject Filing for Non-Compliance with Order 12 in 

docket UE-152253.  

 

Please contact me at 503-813-5410 if you have any informal questions. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

            /s/  

Ariel Son 

Regulatory Affairs Manager 

Pacific Power & Light Company 

825 NE Multnomah Street, Suite 2000 

Portland, OR 97232 

(503) 813-5410 

ariel.son@pacificorp.com  

 

 

Enclosure 

152253-PPL-Resp-to-Staff-Mot-1-25-18.pdf 

152253-PPL-COS-1-25-18.pdf 
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